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Afterschool Club Cancellation 
 

There will be no After School Club next Thursday 
(7th December) due to Staff Training, therefore ALL 
children will leave school at 3:10pm as normal, we hope 
that by giving enough notice to those parents who use 
the club that you are able to make alternative 
arrangements. 

 

 
 

Class Weekly Winners 
 

Attendance:   Voyager Class: 96.79% 
Home Reading: Columbia: 95 home reads 
 

House Weekly Winners 
 

TT Rockstars: Snowdown: 599 
Overall Winner: Bestteshanger: 489 points 

 

 

Stars of the week 
 
Discovery 
Ezryah – for showing good learning behaviours while 
on the carpet. 
River – for listening to instructions carefully without 
distraction. 
 
Voyager 
Cora – for demonstrating all core values at school and 
always taking pride in her work. 
Olivia-Rose – working incredibly hard in maths. 
 
Challenger 
Anna – for her successful start in Challenger class. 
Fillipo – showing confidence in class discussions. 
 
Columbia 
Jacob - for an excellent start to Columbia class this 
week. 
Stanley – for creating an excellent clay model of a 
terracotta army warrior. 

Dates for your diary 
 
6th December – Basketball Year 5/6 
7th December – Tchoukball Year 5/6 
8th December – PTA Christmas Fayre 
12th December – KS1 Nativity 2-3pm 
13th December – Christmas Concert 6-7pm 
14th December – Christmas Dinner 

Open Evening 
 

It was lovely to see so many parents come to the open 
evening last night, we hope that you enjoyed looking at 
your childs book to see what they have been learning so 
far this academic year. 

 
 

 

Christmas Nativity 
 

Just a reminder all costumes MUST be in school for 
Wednesday 6th December ready for the dress 
rehearsals.  If you can put your child’s costume in a bag 
with their name on that would be helpful.  If any parents 
are struggling to get a costume together, please speak 
with your child’s class teacher. 

Christmas Concert 
 

Thank you to those parents who have already purchased 
tickets, if you are still yet to do this just complete the 
section on the online form to indicate how many tickets 
you would like, we hope to see all pupils taking part in 
this event. 

A cosy reading area outside the library for the children to 

use, this has been purchased with funds raised by the PTA 


